
EASINGWOLD TOWN COUNCIL UPDATE  
 
Welcome to the latest news from Easingwold Town Council. 
 

• Subject to the weather work is starting on clearing the bulrushes from the 

ponds and dykes on Millfields Wetland.  This is essential maintenance, which 

will keep the bulrushes from choking the ponds. It has been six years since 

the last pond maintenance.   Whilst this work is being carried out access to 

the pond-dipping platform will be closed for safety reasons. 

• We have agreed to install some wooden sculptures of native flora and fauna 

along the new path that goes through and around the Millfields wood 

(Jacko’s Way) to add some additional interest and engagement.  In particular 

we hope this will be fun and encourage children to take an interest in the 

area and their local environment. 

• We have agreed to install a notice board at the entrance to Millfields near 

the car park 

• It was agreed that the Annual October Fun Fair would take place in the 

Market Place on the same basis as last year – they will set up on Wednesday 

morning 23rd and leave on Monday night 28th.  

• A quote to carry out a refurbishment of the ladies and disabled toilets in the 

Market Place has been approved and hopefully work can start soon. 

• Whilst painting the fences on Long Street it became apparent that they are 

badly rotted and potentially unsafe so we have reported these and the ones 

on Spring Street to NYCC for repair. 

• We have completed a comprehensive response to HDC’s Local Plan 

consultation.  Copies of our response have been posted on social media and 

are available from the Clerk on request. 

For more information please visit www.easingwold.gov.uk or contact the Clerk on 
clerk@easingwold.gov.uk or tel 01347 822422 
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